
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 5:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure 
 

Hey Steve - have two ethics disclosures:  
 

• Yesterday I briefly attended the British Consul event as guest of the Consul General in 
my official capacity for the Queen Jubilee reception 

• Over the weekend I took a tour of the Suenos music festival for an hour as a guest of the 
organizer C3 presents (but its a partnership with City/DCASE/Parks so not sure on 
disclosure there as I was there to see their logistics as its a new event) 

Thanks 
Samir  
 

--- 

Samir Mayekar 

Deputy Mayor 

Economic and Neighborhood Development 

City of Chicago 
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